 Solicitation of Director Candidates
Dear Montadale Breeder:
              Senior members are eligible to run for the Board of Directors of the Montadale Sheep Association provided:
1)  Their Senior dues are current.
2)  They have raised Montadales and have been active for a period of five (5) years.
      If you are interested in running for election for this position, please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return to the Association office by October 1, 2023.
      Ballots will be mailed to all members in the region up for election the week of October 15 to all Senior members whose dues are current.  The ballots will need to be returned to the office no later than December 1, 2023.  The ballots will remain sealed and will be opened and counted as the last matter of business during a virtual meeting in December.  The directors voted in will be notified and begin their term January 1, 2024.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   I wish to be considered as a candidate for the Board of Directors of the Montadale Sheep Breeders Association:
Name:
Address:
City/State:
Phone:
Email:

Please remit to Association office at:
47289 Hwy 324 Brookings, SD 57006
